
Penalties for Employers Not Offering Affordable Coverage
Under the Affordable Care Act Beginning in 2014

Start here.

Does the employer
offer coverage to

its workers?

Does the employer
have at least 50

full-time
equivalent

employees?

Does the
insurance pay for
at least 60% of
covered health

care expenses for
a typical

population?

Do any employees
have to pay more

than 9.5% of
family income for

the employer
coverage?

Did at least one
employee receive

a premium tax
credit or cost

sharing subsidy in
an Exchange?

The employer must pay a
penalty for not offering

coverage.

Employees can
choose to buy
coverage in an
Exchange and

receive a premium
tax credit.

The employer
must pay a penalty

for not offering
affordable coverage.
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Those employees
can choose to buy

coverage in an
Exchange and

receive a premium
tax credit.

Penalties do
not apply to small

employers.
No

Yes

No Yes

If the employer has 25 or
fewer employees and
average wage up to
$50,000, it may be
eligible for a health
insurance tax credit.

The penalty is $2,000
annually times the
number of full-time
employees minus 30.
The penalty is increased
each year by the growth
in insurance premiums.

Yes

No
The penalty is $3,000
annually for each full-
time employee receiving
a tax credit, up to a
maximum of $2,000
times the number of full-
time employees minus
30. The penalty is
increased each year by
the growth in insurance
premiums.

Yes

Yes

No

There is no penalty
payment required of the

employer since it
offers affordable

coverage.
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Information provided by the Georgia Urban Ag Council 
and W.S. Pharr & Co.

Questions?  Contact
Michael Parker
Vice President of Group Benefits
W.S. Pharr & Co.
PH: 678-302-5101
Email: mparker@wspharr.com


